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BALDWIN  

BAPTIST ASSOCIATION 

WEBSITE—We are almost ready 

to launch our new website! This 

has been a work in progress for 

several months as we’ve strived to create a website 

that will be more interactive, user-friendly, and in-

formative.  There will continue to be “tweaks” along 

the way to further customize the site. We appreciate 

your patience as we present this new tool. 
 

ORANGE BEACH TASK FORCE—Please pray for our 

Task Force as they study and make recommendations 

for the use of our Orange Beach mission house.   
 

MINISTERS’ CONFERENCE—meets at 11 am and 

lunch is provided!  The next meetings are: March 8th 

at FBC Robertsdale and April 12th at Friendship Bap-

tist (Bon Secour).  This is for pastors, staff members 

and retired pastors. 

ASSOCIATION STAFF 
 

Rick Ellison—Director of Missions       
Linda Selby—Executive Assistant 
Marsha Laird—Bookkeeper/Ministry Assistant 
Nate Diehl—GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Barry & Lisa Britt—Church Planters 
 

Alex Pagan—Hispanic Ministry 
Ralph Rimmer—Multi-Housing Strategist 
Ken Stead—Multi-Housing Strategist 
Larry Daniels—Pathway Counseling 

Rick Ellison 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 

LADIES!!  April 23, 2016 
 

Priscilla Shirer Simulcast 
Silverhill FBC 

 

WMU Fashion Gala & Brunch 
Fairhope FBC 

PASTOR 

Pleasant View Baptist - is prayerfully seeking a full-time Pastor & Leader, 
who is biblically grounded and mission minded. Responsibilities include lead-
ing the congregation and the church staff in performing their tasks, witnessing, 
counseling and visiting home bound or hospitalized members.  
Seminary Training required. Send resume to: pleasantview@gulftel.com or 
19197 County Road 12 S, Foley, AL 36535.  Phone is (251) 943-1845. 
 

YOUTH MINISTER/LEADER 

Stockton FBC - is seeking a bi-vocational Youth Minister.   Contact pastor, 
Wes Bates, at 251-348-6619.   
 

Spanish Fort Baptist - is seeking a youth/children leader. Please send re-
sume and 3 references to firstbaptistosf@bellsouth.net or mail to POB 
7111 in Sp Fort.   
 

Hamilton Baptist - needs a bi-vocational youth leader.  Contact pastor, 
Drayton Smith, at 931-3037 or hamiltonbap@hughes.net.  
 

Vernant Park Baptist - is seeking a bi-vocational youth minister.  Contact 
pastor, Andy McClellan, at AndyMMcclellan@gmail.com or 251-424-3908. 
 

MUSIC DIRECTOR/LEADER 
Elberta FBC—is seeking a music director.  Please contact Debbie Koehler 
at 986-8422, if interested.   
 

Daphne Baptist— is prayerfully seeking someone to direct the music.  Con-
tact Paula Brackins at 533-6243 if you would be willing to help.   
 

NURSERY WORKERS 
Durant Chapel—is seeking a paid nursery supervisor for Sunday mornings 
from 9:30 am to 12:00 noon, for bed babies through 3 yr old.  The supervisor 
will have volunteer help. Good pay! Call Lisa at the church - 937-9364.   

HELP WANTED! SUMMER MINISTRY TEAM 
 

Camp Baldwin is looking for Christian young men and 

women who are interested in serving on our summer minis-

try team.  This is an exciting opportunity to serve in a fun 

environment while receiving a weekly stipend, housing and 

meals.  Please apply online asap by visiting the camp’s website Employ-

ment Page: www.campbaldwin.org/employment.html.  “Summer Staff 

Information” link or contact Gil Johnson at (251) 422-9789. 
2016 VBS Training Dates 
April 9 -  Silverhill FBC 

       9:00—11:00 am 

April 11 - Bay Minette FBC 

                 6:30—8:30 pm 

GA’s  ♥   LiT’s  ♥ Mission Friends  ♥  RA’s 
Time to save your spot for Camp!  GA’s, LiT’s and RA’s camp 

is May 30—June 3.  Missions Friends, June 1. 

Registration info and forms are on BBA website! 

Choose One 
Summer VBS Missionaries 

Baldwin Baptist Association is seeking college-age, dedicated Chris-
tians who have their own transportation to serve as summer missionar-
ies to help our churches with VBS.    
 

Mileage expenses will be reimbursed.  Application forms can be found 
online at our website under “ministries” and “VBS”.  If you are interested 
in one of these positions or need more information, call the office at 945
-5112 or email office@baldwinbaptist.com. 

BALDWIN BAPTIST  
BUILDERS’ TRIP 

July 18-24 
More details to  

follow soon! 

MISSION OPPORTUNITY: A group from Robertsdale FBC is travel-
ing to Philadelphia, MS on March 11-12.  You are invited to help with 
continued construction of a building for Corinth Baptist Church on the 
Choctaw Indian reservation, and to minister to the people there.  Work-
ers will leave from the church 5:30 am Friday and return Sat. evening.   
 

If you are interested in helping, or making a donation to Corinth Baptist 
Church for construction costs, please contact Bro. Richard Hebert at 

251-213-0475.  Your prayers are greatly appreciated! 

On the Horizon... 

“He Knows My Name” Women’s Conference 
March 5th at Robertsdale FBC 

8:30 am to 12:30 pm—Tickets $10 
Guest Speaker: Alicia Williamson Garcia 
Refreshments Served—No Childcare Provided 

http://www.campbaldwin.org/employment.html

